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This weekend, local Veterans took part in an Honor Flight on Saturday, September 11th.

Veterans returned to the Rochester International Airport on Sunday, September 12th.
Senator Robach welcomed Veterans as they returned home. For more information on Honor

Flight, you can visit Honor Flight Rochester's website by clicking


https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/veterans
http://www.honorflightrochester.org/

